
Students sought for FBI Teen
Academy
The FBI is looking for high school juniors within the 34
California  counties  served  by  the  FBI’s  Sacramento  field
office to participate in the Sacramento FBI Teen Academy.

The academy is Nov. 20 in Sacramento.

Prior  classes  engaged  in  classroom  discussions  offering
insight into a number of topics and specialties such as the
importance  of  making  good  choices  when  using  online
communication  platforms,  the  difference  between  freedom  of
speech and violation of federal law, what is required of all
FBI applicants, the FBI’s domestic and international roles,
and discussions about adjudicated cases. Hands-on experiences
involving the evidence response team, bomb techs, and auto
shop also offered students the opportunity to learn about a
limited number of FBI tools and techniques firsthand.

Application packages are available online. The deadline to
apply is Oct. 23.com
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